



First Baptist Church of Ahoskie

312 West Main Street • Post Office Box 649 • Ahoskie, North Carolina 27910 www.fbcahoskie.org • (252) 332-4003 • office@fbcahoskie.org

March 2, 2022

Ash Wednesday March 2, 2022



Ash Wednesday begins the season of Lent. We will gather for a meal then move to the sanctuary for traditional Ash Wednesday worship, which includes a time of confession and the imposition of ashes.

The schedule is as follows:

- 5:00 PM Children's Music & Missions
- 6:00 PM Churchwide Meal
- 6:45 PM Ash Wednesday Worship
- 7:30 PM Sanctuary Choir
- 8:00 PM Vocal Ensemble

Memorial Service



First Baptist Church of Ahoskie will hold a memorial service for Betty Rose Duke on Saturday, March 5, 2022, at 10:00 AM.

Welcome New Member

On Sunday, February 27, 2022 we welcomed Carl Pierce into our church family. A baptized Christian, Carl comes to us by transfer of letter. Welcome, Carl!





Blood Drive

March 31, 2022 | 1 PM—6 PM FBCA Fellowship Hall



Worshiping Together March 6, 2022

11:00 AM

The 1st Sunday in Lent

How Temptation Works James 1:12-17

Rev. Dr. Paul R. Gilliam III

College Scholarship Applications James Wilton "Wig" & Frances Freeman Bracy Scholarship

Frances Bracy established a scholarship in honor of her family and her late husband Wig, desiring to make a college education affordable for church members who may have financial need or for whom college would otherwise be unattainable. FBCA members who will be college students during the 2022-2023 academic year are encouraged to apply.

Oscar Creech Scholarship

This scholarship is named after FBCA's longest tenured pastor who prayed that God would call persons, from among the FBCA membership, into full-time church-related vocation, such as Pastor, Minister of Music, Minister of Education, missionary, or other full-time Christian service. Students who have sensed a call to ministry and are FBCA members, are encouraged to apply.

Applications for both scholarships are available in the church office or will be mailed upon request. Contact Jessica Pyle, Communications Coordinator, if you would like an application. Completed applications are due in the church office on April 15, 2022.

SERVING IN THE LOVE OF **CHRIST**

Week of Mar. 6 - 12, 2022

Minister on Call

Rev. Dr. Paul R. Gilliam III, 398-7321 paulrgilliam@fbcahoskie.org

Deacons on Call

Bill Magette, 209-4676 Stuart Pierce, 398-7589

Childcare During Worship - March 6

Babies: Karen Daly & Lisa Outlaw Ages 1 & 2: Bill & Debbie Magette Ages 3-5: Landis & Will Chamblee

<u>Ushers - March 6</u>

Perry Newbern, Camille Pierce, Pate Pierce, Walt Pierce, Nat Riddick, Frank Rose

Sound System Operator - March 6

Josh Brinkley

Security Monitor - March 6

Bryan Britton

Floral Offering - March 6

Beth Hassell Northcott

Home Delivered Meals - March 7

Peggy Springfield & Margaret Winn

Food Pantry - March 11

Millie & Jack Britt

Week of Mar. 13 - 19, 2022

Minister on Call

Rev. Anita Thompson, 395-0061 anita@fbcahoskie.org

Deacons on Call

Penny Rose, 287-4482 Walt Pierce, 642-7445

Childcare During Worship - March 13

Babies: Nancy Cobbs & Joyce Leary Ages 1 & 2: Lyndsay Britt, Isabella & Leah Woodard Ages 3-5: Heather & William Alexander

<u>Ushers - March 13</u>

Bill Magette, L. Taylor Rose, Peggy Springfield, Buzzy Swain, Carroll Thompson, Walter White

Sound System Operator - March 13

Brandon Zoch

Security Monitor - March 13

Lee Byrum

Floral Offering - March 13

Ollie & Hannah Brown Family

Home Delivered Meals - March 14

Georgia Copeland & Jayne Frei

Food Pantry - March 18

Kay Byrd & Vicky Overman

Children's Mission Project



Children are encouraged to collect aluminum pop tabs from any container (soda can, soup can, pet food, etc.) to benefit the Ronald McDonald House in Greenville, NC. The leadership of Ronald McDonald House takes the pop tabs to a local recycler to turn them into money to provide for the families who stay in the house.

The Ronald McDonald House program helps reduce stress and financial burden for families when they must travel far from home to access medical care for their child.



A collection box will be located in the 1st floor hallway. Let's gift the RMH with a boatload of pop tabs by the March 21, 2022 deadline!

Stewardship Statement

February 27, 2022

1 Columny 21, 2022		
Weekly Need	\$	9,143.50
Weekly Offering	\$	6,159.00
Difference	\$	-2,984.50
YTD Needs	\$	82,291.50
YTD Offerings	\$	75,478.74
YTD Difference	\$	-6,812.76
Capital Campaign Offering	\$	10,535.00
Benevolence Offering	\$	300.00

Thank you for your generous gifts!

6,739.00

Global Missions Total